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A series of detention ponds was built on county-owned property 
near milepost 2.6, or at 2974 No. 1 Canyon Road. Photos show
construction (top and left center), completion (center) and the
detention ponds during spring runoff (bottom left). A second debris 
basins project, to be built in summer 2021 at the end of the
roadway, will be very similar to the first project, only larger.


